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Docket No. 50-263

Northern States Power Company
ATTH: Mr. L. R. Eliason

Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Gentlemen:

This confirms the discussion between Mr. S. Ray of this office and
Mr. D. Antony of your staff to have a management meeting at 10 a.m.
(CST)onJanuary 25, 1990, at the Region III office in Glen Ellyn,
Illinois. The purpose of this management meeting is to discuss the
recent corporate reorganization, the Design Basis Configuration
Management Program, security improvements, and other matters of general
interest.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this
matter.

Sincerely,

| -

Hu 'rt J. Miller, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: D. D. Antony, General Manager
Monticello Site y,

| DCD/DCB (RIDS)/
| OC/LFDCB

Resident Inspector, RIII Monticello;

: Resident Inspector, RIII Prairie
'

Island
John W. Ferman, Ph.D.,

Nuclear Engineer, MPCA
State Liaison Officer, State

of Minnesota
i

1

i

!h

|

|

h'O
.

9101110034 910107 ~
l!

PDR ADOCK 05000263
P PDR

.c .r


